
 

 

 

Dear Year, 3, 

We are writing to see how you all are – we are missing being in school and seeing 

your smiling faces each day. We hope you have been enjoying the activities we 

have put on the school website. Just have a go, don’t worry if you are finding 

them tricky, remember it is fine to make mistakes because we can learn from 

them. If you’d like you can share these to our Facebook and Twitter feeds – 

we’d love to see what you’ve been up to. The weather has been wonderful, so 

hopefully you have spent some time outside enjoying the sunshine. 

Next week you might want to try to make a sock puppet that we put in the 

Week 2 Learning Project – Let’s Create section. Also, we would have been 

comparing a Mediterranean country to the UK. So, if your parents agree you 

could offer to help in the kitchen. Make a pizza, or some other Mediterranean 

delight, then transform your dining room into a restaurant!     

We have been doing some reading at home. This week Ms Sykes would like to 

recommend Rudyard Kipling’s “The Jungle Book,” and  Mrs Laidler’s 

recommendation is “Alice’s Adventures in Wonderland” (stories.audible.com  

Elementary) .    

We hope you are staying safe and well. 

 

From Mr Collier, Miss Sykes, Mrs Austin and Mrs Laidler 
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